La Jolla Personal Physicians Medical Group, Inc.

9834 Genesee Avenue, Suite 320 • La Jolla, California 92037 (858) 622-9076 • Fax: (858) 587-4785

SETH D. BULOW, M.D.Obstetrics, Gynecology & Infertility

January 5, 2022

To My Dear Patients,

It has been my privilege and joy to take care of you over many happy years of practicing obstetrics and gynecology. I have reached that wonderful milestone where I have delivered children of women that I had the pleasure of delivering many years ago. It is time, however, for me to transition to a less hectic pace. I will be closing my practice and taking on part time work as a hospitalist as of April 15, 2022. Until then, of course, I will be happy to continue your care and I hope that I will have the opportunity to see you one more time.

I have arranged for physicians from a wonderful local group, San Diego Women's Health, to take over your care. Drs. Mel Kurtulus, Chandra Spring-Robinson and Kaitlyn Hill will be available to provide you with outstanding obstetrical and gynecological care. I have enclosed bio-sketches for these wonderful clinicians. If you decide to choose a different physician or medical group, San Diego Women's Health will serve as a custodian of your medical records until you are ready to transition.

I truly appreciate your support and trust in me and your humoring me by laughing at my jokes! I feel blessed to have been involved in caring for such wonderful people.

I also owe a debt of gratitude to my amazing associates, Sandy Kaltz and Jennifer Adams, who have helped make this practice so efficient and welcoming. I could not have done it without their hard work, dedication and loyalty.

My heartfelt thanks to all of you,

Lett Bulv in

Seth D. Bulow, MD